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We spent the first two months of the quarter, July – August, preparing and execu�ng this year’s annual 
event which was held on August 31st, and all of September, gathering data, evalua�ng the event and 
communica�ng with donors and sponsors; sending out receipts and donor acknowledgement leters.  

 

This year the event was held at Hyat Regency Wichita. Last �me we had the event there was in 2019. 
This year’s event theme was ‘For Africa today, Educa�on is Key’. The theme connected personal 
experiences of members of Wichita African Union (WAU) to the scholarship program. We are convinced 
that educa�on is the main factor for who we are today and that mo�vates us to mentor and to provide 
scholarship awards to students. During the event program, we showcased success stories by one 
member from each of the different countries in the union, except for Tanzania which will be presented in 
the future.   

 

 



 

We are thankful that grassroot donors and some local businesses came forward with dona�ons for WAU 
scholarship fund as well as businesses that sponsored our event through special tables. We also received 
from businesses and partners items for raffle drawing and auc�on which helped us to raise addi�onal 
money the day of the event. In total we raised about $6,700. 

This year we awarded four scholarships of $500 each to one student from each of the following schools: 
Wichita State University, Hesston and McPherson Colleges and Butler Community College. 

 

 



Plans for the fourth quarter include developing rela�onships, building donor base, pushing visibility, 
programming, strategic planning for the next couple of years, researching funders and gathering 
informa�on for grant wri�ng, now that we are a 501c3 organiza�on. We will also be par�cipa�ng in 
cultural performances and food vending at events like the Kansas Global Market on December 14 and 
possibly at the Philos Jubilee by Friends University on October 18.   

We are looking at Saturday August 30th as the date for next year’s event. Please save the date. 

Website: htps://www.wichitaafricanunion.org  

 

 


